Worplesdon Primary School — Weekly Update
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Dear Parents / Carers,
Friday 24" February

We have had an exciting week! On Thursday, we went on our school trip to Butser Farm. We were so proud of all the
children for demonstrating so many of our school values. They were curious by asking questions, they showed team
work during the activities and perseverance as the weather was quite cold! Thank you to those parents who
volunteered to help us for the day.

On Monday we will be starting our swimming lessons at the Spectrum. As a reminder, each class will be going up
separately for their allocated slot. The first lesson will be a chance for the swimming instructors to assess the
children in order to place them in the most suitable group. Due to the swimming lessons being scheduled around
lunchtimes, the children will need to bring a packed lunch on Mondays.

The children need to bring a bag for swimming that includes:

o Atowel

e Underwear

e  Swimming hat

e Swimming goggles (optional)

We ask for the children to wear their swimwear underneath their PE kit on Mondays.

Next Friday is Starlings class assembly all about the Stone Age. The class assembly will start at 2:40. Gates will open
at 2:30 for parents to enter from the back of the hall through the playground.

Here is a reminder regarding some date coming up:

e Thursday 2" March — World Book Day
e Wednesday 8" and Thursday 9t — Parents Evening
e Friday 3@ March — Mufti day for mother’s day (Year 3 donations of beauty products)

We would like to congratulate these children on receiving a golden leaf this week:

Sulaiman — For settling into Starlings class so well and being enthusiastic every day.

Amaia — For demonstrating curiosity on our school trip and listening attentively to the Butser Farm staff

Nyah — For showing care and compassion towards her partner at Butser Farm.

Jilly - For settling in at Worplesdon amazingly well and showing courage in making new friends.

Oscar P - For enthusiastically taking part in all activities at Butser Farm and showing curiosity.by asking lots of gret
questions.

Ethan B - For representing the school so well at Butser farm and for being so inquisitive asking lots of thoughtful
questions.

Bayley - For trying really hard with his reading and showing resilience.

Wishing you a restful weekend.
The Year 3 Team
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